
Dear Ms. Jackson, 

 

If Midas Gold Idaho is allowed to move forward with the Stibnite Gold Project, they will reclaim an 

area impacted by historical mining, create hundreds of well-paying jobs and provide a huge boost to 

our economy in the process. It is a win-win for Valley County. We need to permit the project. 

 

I am impressed with Midas Gold's current dedication to repairing legacy environmental issues at the 

site from mining activity that took place on and off for more than 100 years. This is a major 

investment. Government agencies would not have the budget to perform all the necessarily 

reclamation work. This private/public partnership is the right approach for Idaho and will solve 

environmental issues while providing the area with a significant economic boost. 

 

Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project site. We 

should let them. Please permit the Stibnite Gold Project and continue to move this important project 

forward. 

 

Thank You, 

 

 

Name: George Petker 


